
Friday 8th May 3.45PM –
6.30PM

We are delighted to announce that the PTA are hosting a Pyjama Movie 

Night in the school hall. This will commence at just after normal school 

finishing time (3.45pm) so parents do not need to pick up the children 

that are attending until 6.30pm (SCKids will of course be available as 

usual in the Year 6 classrooms).

The School Council have canvassed their classes and voted to see Harry 

Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone. Pupils can bring pyjamas or a 

onesie to change into if they wish, (supervised by staff) before the start 

of the evening although this is optional.

The ticket price is £5 payable via the website My Donate at 

http://mydonate.bt.com/events/ptamovienight/222751 

(or search for Sharmans Cross PTA) this event is not eligible for Gift Aid.  

The entrance fee includes a fruit-shoot style drink, popcorn and a 

selection of sweets.

Many thanks  Sharmans Cross PTA.
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Friday 8th May 3.45PM –
6.30PM

Parent/Carer name: 

Child/Children’s name(s):

Child/Children’s Class:

I would like ____  places allocated and will make a payment of £5 per place 

allocation for the blockbuster movie via the Sharmans PTA Page on My Donate.

When you make your payment please  personalise the donation with your child’s 

name and class name in the donation fields shown in My Donate.  Please do not 

make the payment anonymous, this will help ensure that we are able to track 

attendance and ensure that your child gets his/her place.

Please return this slip to the school office by no later than 3.00pm on Tuesday 5th

May.  Places are limited so will be allocated on a first-come first- paid basis.
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